
 

Minutes: Meeting of the Marlboro Planning Commission, August 14, 2018  

In attendance: Tim Segar, Staley McDermet, Bennett Grout, Edie Mas, Patti Smith, Don 
Sherefkin.  

Also present, Mary Sargent, Zoning Administrator  

Chair Bennett Grout called the meeting to order at 5:15 PM  

Minutes: The minutes from June 12th approved unanimously.  

Communications   

WRC is anticipating funding for technical assistance to as least 3 towns looking to 
develop an enhanced energy element for their municipal plan.  

Edie reported back from attending the Wastewater Solutions for Villages. A peer group 
of interested Towns will be formed by the Windham Regional Commission, and the 
WRC is planning to submit a Municipal Planning Grant for a consortium of towns to 
provide technical assistance to evaluate village needs and help fund solutions. The PC 
supports and encourages Edie’s efforts to bring this to gain approval of the Select 
Board to participate in the efforts of WRC, and to bring it to the attention of Village 
property owners, with the goal of forming a committee to advocate for solutions.  

Discussion of Town Plan revisions 

Staley has begun incorporating our edits into the Revised Town Plan document.  

We reviewed edits on Sections D and F, and will continue with the remaining sections 
at our next meeting.  

Meeting adjourned 6:48 PM Next meeting: September 11, 5 pm, Town Offices.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Don Sherefkin  

 


